

5th floor, Global Health Campus Chemin du Pommier 40 1218 Le Grand-Saconnex Geneva, Switzerland E: info@endmalaria.org

endmalaria.org

E-DECISION: RBM/2018/EDP6

25 October 2018

RBM/2018/EDP6 – Extension of the Finance Committee membership

The RBM Partnership to End Malaria Board agrees to maintain the current composition of the Finance Committee until the November 2018 Board meeting, extending the two-year term (previously ending 28 September 2018) until 20 November 2018. The Finance Committee membership for the next two-year term will be approved at the November meeting.

Signed:

Dr Winnie Mpanju-Shumbusho

RBM Partnership Board Chair

Mr Simon Bland

RBM Partnership Board Vice Chair